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Jeremiah 50:43·· The king of Babylon has heard the report about them, and 
his hands have dropped down.  There is distress!  Severe pains 
have seized hold of him, just like a woman giving birth. 

 [4] - References: 

· That is why all hands themselves will drop down, and the whole 
heart itself of mortal man will melt. (Isaiah 13:7) 

· And people have become disturbed.  Convulsions and birth pains 
themselves grab hold, like a woman that is giving birth they have 
labor pains.  They look at each other in amazement.  Their faces 
are inflamed faces. (Isaiah 13:8) 

· That is why my hips have become full of severe pains.  
Convulsions themselves have grabbed hold of me, like the 
convulsions of a woman that is giving birth.  I have become 
disconcerted so that I do not hear, I have become disturbed so 
that I do not see. (Isaiah 21:3) 

· One runner runs to meet another runner, and one reporter to 
meet another reporter, to report to the king of Babylon that his 
city has been captured at every end. (Jeremiah 51:31) 

· O how Sheshach has been captured, and how the Praise of the 
whole earth gets to be seized!  How Babylon has become a mere 
object of astonishment among the nations! (Jeremiah 51:41) 

· At that time, as regards the king, his very complexion was 
changed in him, and his own thoughts began to frighten him, and 
his hip joints were loosening and his very knees were knocking 
each other. (Daniel 5:6) 

· Damascus has lost courage.  She has turned to flee, and sheer 
panic has seized her.  Distress and birth pangs themselves have 
taken hold of her, as with a woman that is giving birth. (Jeremiah 
49:24) 

 


